
   It has been so wonderful taking time to sit 
down with some of you to discuss your children 
in particular and the program in general. Thank 
you to everyone who was able to have a confer-
ence; please remember that anyone is welcome 
to reach out at any time to schedule one and 
that we will be offering another round during 
the Fall semester.
  It is always very helpful to us to get to know 
what parents are experiencing outside of school 
with our students. As all of us know, early child-
hood is a unique time full of wonder and plenty 
of frustrations! One of the main advantages of 
having your children in a program like ours is the 
practice they get with very high social expecta-
tions. 
   That being said, it is typical that much of the 
impressive maturity we get to see at school takes 
more time to translate into the safe place of fam-
ily and home. We hope that our newsletters, daily 
check-ins, and conferences help provide families 
with some resources to encourage these skills 
outside of school.
   We feel so privileged to work with families that 
prioritize their children. The thoughtfulness of 
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the parents’ reflections on their children shared in the 
conferences were very balanced. While all of our stu-
dents are of course incredibly sweet, we are glad that 
the families recognize areas in which they would like 
to challenge and encourage growth for their children. 
   At this stage of development, it is important to look at 
all of it as a series of experiments; just because some-
thing sometimes works does not mean that it always 
will, try different tactics, note what’s not working and 
try something different, go back and try something 
that did not work a few weeks ago, reach out to other 
parents for new ideas, different caregivers will have 
different styles and if they are effective for them that 
is ok!!
   We know that it is more work to have your student 
prepared to attend an outdoor program. It seems eve-
ryone truly values what a unique opportunity it is to 
have such young children outside so much! 
   Thank you to all of you who take on the efforts to la-
bel, clean, and pack everything that our students need 
to be successful in all kinds of weather. The parent Fa-
cebook group seems to be a great way for you all to 
share thoughts, ideas and we have loved how many 
items are being handed down and shared through 
school, keep it up!

Field Day!
Saturday, April 23

Field Day: 2-4 pm Fund Fest: 5-7 pmField Day: 2-4 pm Fund Fest: 5-7 pm
Our family field day and Fund Fest event 

is quickly approaching and we need 
your help! We need more volunteers for 

field day from 1:30-4:30 and the Fund 
Fest from 4:30-7:30. You can sign up for 
time slots during either or both of these  

events to help with various things. 
Volunteer Sign-UpVolunteer Sign-Up

The field day portion is open to 
Pisgah Collective families and their 

friends while the Fund Fest is open to 
the public! 

Please help spread the word!!Please help spread the word!!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/591df15159cc6846fb742d1a/t/5e5cf0900054c85361b4b4ff/1583149200933/Absorbent+Observer+3.6.pdf
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1nBI4l7wyQwNX_kyPi5xNX-vh41vytmn_8mFUznMj8pE/edit?usp=sharing


We are so grateful to those of you that were We are so grateful to those of you that were 
able to come participate in the launching of able to come participate in the launching of 
our RootEd grant projects as well as helping our RootEd grant projects as well as helping 
with many different service day tasks around with many different service day tasks around 

the property! Thank you everyone!the property! Thank you everyone!

Spring Payment #4 Due:
Wednesday, April 6

Spring Payment #5 Due: 
Wednesday, May 4

(morning sprouts & afternoon seedlings)

  
       CLOSED: Spring Break
         April 11-18 (re-open Tuesday) 
       Field Day + Fund Fest
         Saturday, April 23 

       Summer Paperwork/Deposits
         DUE: April 29

       SY 22-23 Paperwork/Deposits
         DUE: May 11

       Appalachian Heritage Day
         Saturday, May 14
Be on the lookout for more info!!

       Last Day of Spring Semester             
         Afternoons: Thursday, May 12
         Mornings: Friday, May 20

       Summer Sprouts (a.m.)
         June 6 - August 5

       Summer Seedlings (p.m.)
         June 14 - July 28

Important Dates
Community Happenings

Kindergarten Readiness Rally
Thursday, April 7 from 4-6 p.m. 

Join local kindergarten providers and other community partners for family 
fun, school registration information, and free resources at the Transylvania

Recreation Department. 
Natural Play Dates

Wednesdays from 9:30 - 11:30 a.m.  
April 6, 20, 27 at Brevard Music Center

April 13 at Pisgah Ranger Station 
This is a free natural play program for children ages 2-6 with their parent/

caregiver! This will continue in May! 

Rooted and 
service day


